
STRATEGIC PLAN QUARTERLY BOARD UPDATE

The District began work on the strategic plan, The Future is Now, in March 2019 to guide 
the work of the District through the year 2024. There will be quarterly strategic plan board 
updates on the different projects of the strategic plan. The following topics will be 
presented on April 13, 2021: (1) Incorporate Modified Zero-Base Budgeting, (2) 
Systematize Professional Learning Communities, (3) and Incorporate Strategic Staffing 
and Compensation.


